
October 14, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 080743 declares the former Army Reserve site at 2372 South Logan Avenue surplus to 
municipal needs and directs the Department of City Development to market the property for redevelopment, 
in the 14th Aldermanic District. 
 
 This file declares a City-owned property surplus to municipal needs and permits the City of 
Milwaukee to market the property for redevelopment. 
 
 Since there is no municipal need for these properties, the City Plan Commission at its regular 
meeting on October 13, 2008, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Real Estate 


